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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Union County Land Use Board will conduct a Special Meeting on July 3,
2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Union County Human Resources Training Room on the
first floor of the Union County Government Center located at 500 N. Main Street,
Monroe, NC. The purpose of this special meeting includes, without limitation,
election of a chair and vice chair; holding a training session concerning the
business and conduct of the Land Use Board; and discussion of board operational
items such as rules of procedure, meeting dates and times, and meeting structure.
Other topics may be considered as permitted by applicable law.

The Union County Land Use Board may take such actions related to these matters
as it deems appropriate, and as permitted by applicable law.

Please contact Mr. Lee Jenson with the Union County Planning Department at

(704) 283-3564 with any questions or concerns regarding this Union County Land
Use Board meeting.
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